
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        PARKS AND RECREATION DEPARTMENT 

www.newtown-ct.gov 
 

THESE MOTIONS ARE SUBJECT TO THE APPROVAL BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION. 
 

The Parks and Recreation Commission held a regular meeting on Tuesday, April 11, 2017 in 2016 in the conference room 

located at 3 Main Street in Newtown, CT. 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ed Marks at 6:01 pm. 

Present:  Edward Marks, Maureen Crick Owen, Warren Spencer, PJ Yochum  
 
Absent:  Patrick Barczak, Linda Hess, Vincent Yanni, Jr. 
 
Staff Present:  Amy Mangold, Carl Samuelson 

Staff Absent:  RoseAnn Reggiano 

Public:  Linda Zukauskas, Voices News 
 
 

Motion  
 
Acceptance of Minutes: 
Commissioner Maureen Crick Owen made a motion to accept the Minutes from March 21, 2017 Commission Meeting.  

Commissioner Warren Spencer seconded.   

 Commissioner Maureen Crick Owen noted a correction under Old Business; Community Center:  The first 

sentence should read:  Ms. Mangold, Mr. Marks and Ms. Crick Owen attended the BOS meeting on Monday, 

March 20, 2017, during which there was much discussion on the community center and moving forward.     

 Ms. Crick Owen also noted a correction under Correspondence, under the 3
rd

 bullet: Mr. Samuelson stated that 

the police chief reached out to the park maintainers to thank them for the great job they were doing during 

snow clean up.  

 Chairman Marks noted a correction under Old Business; Surcharge: in the 4
th

 sentence the word objections was 

changed to objectives.  The 6
th

 sentence was changed to read:  Mr. Marks stated that the he feels that the team 

is making progress on reconciliation and our ability to track surcharge obligations.        

All voted in favor of the amended minutes. 

 

Motion: 

Commissioner Maureen Crick Owen made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:51 pm. This motion was seconded by 

Commissioner PJ Yochum, which was carried unanimously. 

 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May 9, 2017 at 6:00 pm at 3 Main Street, Newtown, CT in the conference 
room. 
 

If you plan to attend this meeting and require assisted hearing devices, please contact the Office of the First Selectman at 270-
4201 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 
 
 
Submitted by,  

Gabriella Chernoff, clerk 
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